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EL PASO, TEXAS 

March 16, 1940 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

It is indeed a Pleasure to be able 

to send you this letter of verification, 

in response to your marvelous letter of 

resort in relation to our March ninth 

FCC Frequency Check DX Program. 

We have received quite a number of 

reports from your section of the country, 

and are very pleased that people in that 

section can occasionally hear our signals. 

.pie are sorry to say that it will be 

impossible to present a DX Program using 

the call of ,NAH -- Due to the fact that 

it is a purely religous station-. 

Thanking you again for your splendid 

report, we remain, 

Sincerely, 
Ta-ü- 

Engi eering De ent 

RM b 


